

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Cler

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

April 11, 2012

Amjad T. Tufail, Agt. Shan Food Sales Inc. 175 Bunker Hill Dr. Brookfield, WI 53005

www.milwaukee.gov

Atty. Michael S. Maistelman Maistelman & Associates LLC 5027 W. North Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Tufail and Atty. Maistelman:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 4806 W. Lisbon Ave. ("Judy's Red Hots") not be renewed based upon the police report

On March 29, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, April 11, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council referred back to committee the Extended Hours Establishment license, notwithstanding the recommendation of the Licenses Committee. You will be notified when your application is rescheduled before the Licenses Committee.

Kondottleo

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

April 11, 2012

Robert S. Hrenak P.O. Box 100581 Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Hrenak:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Junk Collector (Truck) license for the premises at 2128-B W. National Ave. ("Roberts Towing") not be renewed based upon two nonappearances.

On Wednesday, April 11, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted that your renewal application for a Junk Collector (Truck) license for the premises at 2128-B W. National Ave. ("Roberts Towing") be reconsidered and rescheduled. You will be notified when your application is rescheduled before the Licenses Committee.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

2128-B W. National Ave., Milwaukee, WI 53204 5023 S. Nicholson Ave., Cudahy, WI 53110



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

April 11, 2012

Amritdeep Kaur, Agt. Shubh Alliance, Inc. 3840 S. 43rd St., #11 Greenfield, WI 53220

Atty. Vincent J. Bobot 1919 W. Henry Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Kaur and Atty. Bobot:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 714 N. 27th St. ("Mobil Gas Station") not be renewed based upon the police report, police testimony, aldermanic objections, and neighborhood objections.

On March 29, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, April 11, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Extended Hours Establishment license based upon the police report, police testimony, aldermanic objections, and neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Respectfully.



Waukee Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

April 11, 2012

Belinda R. Sims, Agt. S&S Auto Sales LLC 5211 W. Lisbon Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53210

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Sims:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's license for the premises at 5211 W. Lisbon Ave. ("S&S Auto Sales LLC") not be renewed based upon nonappearance, Department of Neighborhood Services objection, and aldermanic objection.

On March 29, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, April 11, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's license based upon nonappearance, Department of Neighborhood Services objection, and aldermanic objection.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

April 11, 2012

Thaer I. Safi, Agt. Nachoz & More, LLC 2879 N. Weil St. Milwaukee, WI 53212 Atty. Jeffrey J. Guerard Ahmad & Guerard, LLP 4915 S. Howell Ave., Ste. 300 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Safi and Atty. Guerard:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that the application for a Food Dealer Retail license for the premises located at 4431 W. North Ave. ("Nachoz & More") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon Milwaukee Police Department testimony, neighborhood testimony, and aldermanic office testimony.

On Wednesday, April 11, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the application for a Food Dealer Retail license based upon Milwaukee Police Department testimony, neighborhood testimony, and aldermanic office testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee (if the license is more than \$100) or \$25 administrative fee (if the license is less than \$100), by submitting a written request within one year of the application date to the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

) "

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 111406



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 11, 2012

Henry Harris, III 7729 W. Denver Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Harris, III:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Junk Collector (Truck) license for the premises at 7729 W. Denver Ave. ("Henry Harris III") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood testimony.

On Wednesday, April 11, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for a Junk Collector (Truck) license based upon the neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 111406